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NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Kimberly Area Senior Citizens Enjoyed Holiday  

Cheer at School District’s Senior Quest Program 

 

Kimberly, Wis. – December 7, 2016 –Senior citizens from the Kimberly Area School District gathered for a 

festive holiday program on Friday, December 2, 2016. About 75 people came together for the monthly Birthday 

Brunch and Bingo event put on by the school district and the Village of Kimberly. The program is a point of 

pride for the District since Senior Quest has a long history of connecting high school students with area senior 

citizens. It is a unique initiative that has been connecting generations for several decades. 

To begin the event, the Kimberly High School 

Chamber Choir, under the direction of John 

Popke, choir director, performed five festive 

songs for the crowd.  Following their 

performance, students from the Kimberly High 

School Key Club got busy serving the meal and 

later assisting with the bingo game.  To wrap up 

the event, a drawing was held for colorful poinsettias for some lucky attendees to take home. 
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Students from the Kimberly High School Key 

Club help with the event each month by setting 

up tables, serving food, assisting with bingo, 

and cleaning up after the event. 

Senior Quest events are open to all friends of 

the Kimberly Area School District.  Dates for 

the remainder of the 2016-17 school year are: 

January 6, February 3, March 3, April 28 and May 12. There is a small fee to participate: $4/person for brunch 

and $1/bingo card. Reservations are necessary by calling the Senior Quest RSVP line at (920) 423-4132 by the 

Friday before each event. 

About the Kimberly Area School District  

The Kimberly Area School District is a progressive public school district committed to providing the best 

possible education available to students. Its responsibility is to help lead the way in developing well-rounded 

students and future citizens. The district wants every student to be given the opportunity to reach their potential 

through academics, the arts and co-curricular activities. It encompasses approximately 17 square miles and 

serves approximately 4,900 students in four elementary schools (4K-4), two intermediate schools (5-6), one 

middle school (7-8), one charter school (8-12) and one high school (9-12). To learn more about the Kimberly 

Area School District call (920)788-7900 or visit www.kimberly.k12.wi.us. 
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